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Jennifer Brandt was a guest on Scripps News to discuss no-fault divorce in the United States. Jennifer

covers her experience with no-fault divorces, the difference between no-fault and fault-based

divorces, and how a ban on no-fault divorces can impact court systems.

To listen to Jennifer's take, click here. 
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